Peter Max Designs Poster for Pentagon Memorial Fund

American Pop artist Peter Max is lending his talents to support fundraising for the Pentagon Memorial Fund. Max designed a poster (left) available for purchase at the Pentagon Memorial Fund website http://www.pentagonmemorial.net/site/PageServer?pagename=ATTPoster for $150. Of that total, $100 will go directly to the memorial and $50 will cover the cost of producing and shipping the posters. AT&T is also sponsoring the program. Max, known for his posters during the 1994 World Cup in the U.S. and other high-profile projects, has agreed to autograph each poster with a personalized inscription. The posters have arrived just in time for the holiday season, and VOICES encourages you all to support the program. 
WTC Families for Proper Burial propose International Cemetery

WTC Families for Proper Burial has proposing that unidentified remains currently at the Fresh Kills Site move across New York Harbor to a permanent International Cemetery on the south side of Governor’s Island. Click here to read a statement from Diane Horning explaining the merits of the proposal and visit our website for a prepared e-mail to send in support. We at VOICES are happy to promote this excellent idea and hope our families will do so as well. All are encouraged to lend their support, especially residents of New York State. 

Please cut and paste the following text into an email addressed to comments-GIPEC@empire.state.ny.us 

 

 I support the proposal submitted by WTC Families for Proper Burial, Inc., for use of part of the South Island section of Governors Island for an International Cemetery, which would contain the remains of those who were killed on September 11, 2001 at the World Trade Center.  These remains are currently in the Fresh Kills Landfill.  A proper and respectful burial on Governors Island would give the victims due honor and would be a destination of extraordinary historic relevance to future Governors Island visitors.         (your name)                 
